
Reminder: Early Childhood Education and 
Care Relief  Package Survey
Thank you to the many services that have already had their say in the ECEC Relief 
Package survey.

Have your say on the Relief Package through the ORIMA survey by 12:00 pm (AEST) 
Friday 1 May 2020.

The ORIMA survey for the ECEC Relief Package was sent to the email address of all 
services as recorded in Child Care Subsidy System on Friday 24 April, 2020.

If your service has not received the survey email, please check that your email hasn’t 
gone into your junk/spam folder. If you still can’t find your email, please contact ORIMA 
at surveys@orima.com and ensure that you provide details of the provider, service (or 
services) and the email address/es you would like the survey to be sent to

This week’s Emerging Minds mental health 
resource: How to support children in the 
short term after a disaster or community 
trauma
Returning to an educator role in a community that has experienced a disaster can be 
overwhelming. This week we are highlighting another key mental health resource from 
the Emerging Minds Community Trauma Toolkit to assist children, parents and 
communities affected by the bushfires and other disasters or community trauma.

This resource highlights how to support children in the weeks and first few months 
following a disaster or community trauma. Check it out here: How to support children in 
the short term following a disaster or community trauma

Further mental health resources are available at emergingminds.com.au or through our
Emergency and Natural Disaster Assistance webpage.

For up to date information on COVID-19 for providers and services
visit the Department of Education, Skills and Employment. 
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